
Sara Wilson - Protect 'The Drip' on the Goulburn River 

  
Dear DOP, 
  

I am objecting to the MCC PPR Stage 2 plan and calling for The Drip and Corner Gorges to 
be transferred into the Goulburn River National Park to ensure the long term protection 
and appropriate management and legal public access to this regionally significant 
recreational, educational and cultural river corridor. I know The Drip well, and it a 
cultural site of major significance. It is also a site of major natural heritage. It is bizarre 
that it has not been transferred to the Goulburn River NP and protected from mining – as 
the mining company originally promised. The DOP and the NSW Government should 
protect such a site of major heritage significance. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  

  
Dr Haydn Washington 
Environmental Scientist 
  

From:    "Haydn Washington" <haydnwashington@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/18/2012 1:24 PM
Subject:   Protect 'The Drip' on the Goulburn River
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